
Town of Farmington – Waupaca County  
Notice of Possible Quorum 

July 14, 2025 at 4:00pm 
 

In compliance with the State of Wisconsin Open Meetings Law, public notice is hereby 
given that members of the Farmington Town Board, and possibly a quorum, may be present 
at the following: 

Council Chambers, City Hall  
111 S Main St Waupaca, WI 54981 
 
Monday, July 14, 2025 
4:00pm – 5:00pm (or meeting end) 
 
Purpose: Attending the Waupaca Regional Recycling & Compost Commission Meeting for 
discussion of the funds needed for the Recycling Center to continue to operate.  

Town business will not be formally discussed or acted upon. 
 
s/Anjela Hamm – Town Clerk  
7-8-2025 


